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25 November 2015
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal of New South Wales

PO Box K35,
Haymarket Post Shop NSW 1240

Dear Sir/Madam,

Council is in receipt of an email from IPART advising of the need to forward advice if Council is
seeking to either:

o apply a SRV, or
o increase a minimum above $2

for 2016/17.

While Council will not be seeking a SRV it will, as it has done for many years, be seeking to
increase its TID Fund (Special Rate) minimum amount above the $2 statutory level.

Yot% faithfully,

WAKAA |

Phillip McMurray
General Manager



